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June 27, 2014 

 

 

Gary Walker 

1011 Victoria Street N 

Saint Paul MN 55103 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 1011 Victoria Street North 

 

Dear Mr. Walker: 

 

This is to confirm that on June 24, 2014 at the Property Code Hearing, Nhia Vang, Deputy 

Legislative Hearing Officer, reviewed your appeal and recommended that the appeal is 

withdrawn because the building permit has been approved with corrections.  DSI staff has closed 

the vacant building file.   

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc: Matt Dornfeld 

 Mike Kalis 

 Virgil Thomas 

 Timothy Walker, 10770 Ridgewind Ct N, Tucson AZ 85737 
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